November Council Highlights
Hope is moving forward.
At our November Council Meeting, Kristina Garabedian shared her vision for how we can build on the success of the Jazz Mass by offering an Alternative Worship Experience on the third Sunday of each month at 7 PM.  She hopes to begin this in January and presented the idea to the Worship and Music Team prior to bringing it to the Council.
Mark Dodd and Cindy Wiederhold presented the 2022 Budget developed by the Finance and Stewardship Teams.  The budget is realistic, balanced, and forward-thinking.  The Council agreed to recommend the budget to the Congregation for adoption.  In-Person Budget Forums will be held between services on Sunday 12/5/21 and Sunday 12/12/21.  A Zoom Budget Forum will be held on Wednesday, 12/8/2021, at 7 PM.
Donna Beavers, our Council Vice President, shared a recommendation from the Personnel Team to create a new staff position: Communications and Creative Arts Director.  The position is included in the 2022 Budget and the job description was approved.
Robert Teague, the Chair of the Learning Tree Board, shared the solid financial and enrollment news from The Learning Tree.  He also shared the nominees to serve on the Learning Tree Board: Donna Lippmann and Robert Forbes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Donna Beavers shared a recommendation from the Long-Term Interim Pastor Interview Team to invite a pastor to Hope for an in-person interview with the Church Council.
Eric Wheeler shared an update from the Nominating Team.  We have 32 nominees to the Call Team and 10 Nominees to the Church Council.  He and Sarah Dent are contacting each of these nominees to confirm their willingness to serve.  Confirmed nominees will be asked to write a short biography.
We all make Hope happen, so thank you for all you do each day to help Hope happen.
Respectfully submitted,
Eric Wheeler
